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PARTNERSHIP WITH THE RA GOVERNMENT TO ELIMINATE DISASTER ZONE HOUSING PROBLEM
Prime Minister Nikol Pashinyan traveled to Lori Marz on the 
31st anniversary of the December 7, 1988 earthquake. 
The Premier first visited Shirakamut (Nalband) village, the 
epicenter of the devastating earthquake. Nikol Pashinyan 
paid tribute to the memory of those innocent victims who 
died in the earthquake and laid a wreath at the monu-
ment-khachkar located near the Shirakamut municipality.

The Premier then visited Lernantsk community to attend the 
inauguration of a block of flats built for local residents. 
Within the framework of the Disaster Zone State Housing 
Program, 8 apartments were built by the Fuller Center for  
Housing Armenia Non-Governmental Organizations at the 
expense of government funding.

Nikol Pashinyan congratulated the beneficiaries on house-
warming, wished them every success and progress, noting 
that the government was consistent in resolving the disaster 
zone housing problem. The Government has launched the 
construction of 24 new high-rise apartments, 4 of them in 
Lernantsk.

Prime Minister Pashinyan talked to the residents of Shi-
rakamut, Spitak and Lernantsk communities, learned their 
concerns and answered their questions. The Prime Minister 
presented the disaster zone housing programs, highlighting 
the ongoing government-community-regional administra-
tion cooperation in the context of community development 
and subsidy programs.



   To support our program, please make an 
online donation through our website at 

www.fcharmenia.org

Or send a check to:
The Fuller Center for Housing, PO Box 

523, Americus, GA 31709, USA
Please add ‘‘Armenia’’ 

in the memo line.
Donations are tax-deductible. 

THANK YOU!

VOLUNTEERING AS A CORPORATE SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY
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The success of the Fuller Center for Housing Armenia 
would not be possible without loyal partners and vol-
unteers who join forces to help families in need of de-
cent housing to sooner finish the construction of their long 
cherished home.  

This fall, the following GB and non GB teams joined our 
mission!

GB Team, led by Boots Shaffer

‘‘Getting to know Angela & Hamlet Kira-
kosyan and their children was a real joy. 
I am so glad to have been able to con-
tribute to the building of their home and 
to improving their current standards of 
living. To see the smiles on both of their 
faces when we finished mudding/plaster-
ing an entire room was worth the trip.

~ Ginger Van Ry 
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